
 

           NOTICE FOR BIDS 
 

The City of Clare is accepting sealed bids for a new 4-wheel drive utility vehicle for 

wild land fire-fighting and off-road rescue. Bid Specs can be obtained by contacting 

Fire Chief Jim Chapman at jchapman@cityofclare.gov or calling 989-326-2263. 

Sealed bids should be submitted to: 

 

 UTILITY VEHICLE SEALED BID 

     City of Clare 

     202 West Fifth Street 

     Clare, MI  48617 

 

Sealed bids will be accepted until 1:00 pm on Monday, February 26, 2024, at which 

time they will be opened at Clare City Hall.  The City of Clare reserves the right to 

accept and/or reject any and/or all bids.   The City of Clare is an equal opportunity 

provider and employer.  
 

     Diane Lyon          

     Clare City Clerk         
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